

## The MATHEMATICAL ASSOCIATION of AMERICA

1529 Eighteenth Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20036

Telephone (202) 387-5200

May 20, 1992

William C. Ramaley Fort Lewis College Department of Mathematics and Computer Science Durango, Colorado 81301

Dear Professor Ramaley,

I have received your letter and book sale receipts. You may return the books from other publishers if you wish. It is difficult to tell which titles will carry over. If we have alot of one title in stock we continue to sell it until the supply is depleted. If we purchase a title that is really popular we will often order additional copies. I realize this isn't a definite answer to your question. You may want to hold onto the titles until you receive the new discounted price list. I update that list before each section meeting and that should give you an idea of what we still have in stock.

The one book you received *Mathematicians Learning to Use Computers* was given a new title. The title on your price list is *Turing Computers* and this would have been on the list under miscellaneous publications I believe. The discounted price is \$10.00. I am sorry for the confusion.

I hope this will be of some use to you. Thank you for all of your efforts with the book sales.

Sincerely,

Carol Baxter

Assistant Publications Manager